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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Monday, February 16, 2015 7:55 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: house bill 2503 testimony

 

 

From: Paul Bender [mailto:Paul.Bender@pgn.com]  

Sent: Sunday, February 15, 2015 7:43 PM 
To: Gallagher Chuck 

Subject: house bill 2503 

 

Hi Chuck, since you are the Committee Administrator for the House Committee On Agriculture and Natural Resources, I 

am writing to voice my concerns about the many folks who want to ban lead  

 

ammunition.  There is good reason for lead ban in some cases such as water fowl protection with the requirement of 

steel shot for waterfowl hunting and also some concern about lead in California  

 

Condor rehab areas.  My concern is that most of the concern today seems to be in the name of banning lead 

ammunition for target practice and some hunting for no apparent reason other than to drive  

 

the cost of ammunition up.  I really believe that several folks behind this are motivated simply because they do not like 

gun ownership.  I’m writing to ask you to pass on to House Committee to please  

 

support House Bill 2503. 

 

Thanks you.  Paul Bender. 

 

   


